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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
King County Superior Court and Clerk’s Office Closed, April 20, 2021 
at 3:00 p.m. 
 
The King County Superior Court and Clerk’s Office located at the King County 
Courthouse is closing April 20, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. due to demonstrations in the area.   
 
Operations at the Regional Justice Center in Kent and the Children & Family Justice 
Center remain open for business. 
 
Please check the Superior Court and Clerk’s Office websites for schedule updates. 
 

Superior Court:  https://kingcounty.gov/courts/superior-court.aspx 
Clerk’s Office:  https://kingcounty.gov/courts/clerk.aspx  
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